
Art and Design Overview 2021-22 

 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Autumn 
Term 1 

Creating own 
bears 

Self-portraits 
Collage – Red 

Hen 

Drawing – key skills 
Drawing/self-portraits 

 
 

Drawing-  key skills 
observational 

drawings of materials  
with SW(textures) 

 

 
Painting – key skills 

and artist study  
Van Gogh and 

revisit Monet with 
SW 

 

Drawing – key skills 
Perspective 

 
 

Drawing- key skills 
 
 
 

Autumn 
Term 2 

Tinga Tinga Art 
Christmas cards 

and crafts 
 

Painting – key skills 
and artist study 

Mondrian  
 

 

Drawing -  key skills 
Tone and shading 

focus 
 

 

Painting – key skills 
and artist study 

Seurat and revisit 
Constable 

Architect study –  
Sir Christopher 

Wren 

Painting – key skills 
and artist study 
Frida Kahlo and 

revisit Seurat 
Drawing- key skill 

 

Spring 
Term 3 

Rockets – 
painting and 

drawing 
Junk modelling 

vehicles 

Creative use of 
materials 

Painting – key skills 
and artist study Monet 
and review Mondrian  

 

Sculpture – key 
skills and architect 
study Louis Henri 

Sullivan, junk 
modelling 

Sculpture – Josiah 
Wedgewood, clay 

modelling  
 

  

Spring 
Term 4 

Drawing plants  
Fruit and Veg 

pastel pictures 
Food Printing  

Drawing and Painting 
key skills–plants 

Intro to Van Gogh and 
review Mondrian 

 

   
Drawing - key skills 

 
 

Summer 
Term 5 

Observation 
drawings of 
minibeasts 

Sculpture key skills – 
Sarah Turner, dragon 
sculpture by reusing 
waste materials/junk 

modelling 

Sculpture key skills– 
Lucy Rie, clay 

modelling 

  
 

  

 
Drawing and 

sculpture– key skills 
Sculptor study -   

Sir Edwin Landseer 
clay modelling 

hybrids 
 

Summer 
Term 6 

Drawing 
beach/woodland 

Drawing and Painting 
key skills – seaside 

objects 
  

Painting – key skills 
 and artist study Constable 

and revisit Van Gogh 
Sea paintings Brighton 

Drawing and 
Sculpture  key skills–

clay modelling – 
dragon eyes  

 

 


